
 
  

 

Newsletter 12th November 2021  

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have only been back for 2 weeks but what a 
busy few weeks it has been. 
 
Last Thursday 14 of our key stage 2 children 
represented the school at a Colour Fun Run at 
Melksham Oak Community School.  Mrs Draper 
was impressed with everyone’s sportsmanship 
and everyone seemed to have a wonderful time! 
 
Yesterday, the whole school came together for a 
Remembrance Day assembly outside, the sun 
shone and the children showed amazing respect 
and focus. 
 
Thank you to Jayde, Charlotte, Noah, Sophie and 
Sophia who shared photos or medals their 
parents or Grandparents have been awarded 
during their time in the Services.  Also thank you 
to Mrs Richards who shared her uniform and 
medals from when she worked in the Services. 
 
We look forward to celebrating Children in Need 
day next Friday with a non-school uniform day! 
 
We have all loved seeing Mr White back in school 
over the last couple of weeks.  Sadly, we will be 
saying our final farewells to  Mr White during the  
Carol Service on Friday 17th December 2021 . 
 
 

Have a great weekend.       

 

Kathryn Clark 

 
 
 
 

Parents Evening 
These will be happening on TEAMS again this term.  

Please book your appointment through the link sent 

out.  If you are having trouble booking your 

appointment please contact the office on 01225 

702544. 

Parents evening for all 4 – 7pm on Tuesday 23rd 

November. 

Wednesday 1st December – 2.30 – 5.00pm for Year 4 

Thursday 2nd December  - 2.30 – 5.00pm for all other 

year groups. 

  

Our current Mission Shaw Christian value is… 
TRUST  - Trust is a fundamental value for us at Shaw 

School where we always talk to the children about telling 

the truth.  Through our assemblies we will look at putting 

trust in others, how we can show we are trustworthy and 

stories from the bible where people have trusted in God 

when life is stormy and stand by God’s promises.  This 

term our assemblies explore the importance of trust and 

will end with looking at the Christmas story and how 

Mary needed to trust God. 

Follow us 
 

Twitter - @ShawCEPrimary  
Facebook  - Shaw CofE Primary School.   



 

 

Dates for your diary  
 

Nov 21  

Fri 19th Nov Yr 6 Trip by train to Steam Museum 

Fri 19th Nov Children in Need non-school 
uniform day 

Tues 23rd  Parents Evenings 4 – 7pm for all 
classes 

Dec 21  

Wednesday 1st 
Dec 

Year 4 Parents Evening – 2.30 – 
5.00pm 

Thursday 2nd 
Dec 

Parents evening for all other year 
groups – 2.30 – 5.00pm 

Fri 3rd Dec Year 4 Trip to the Living Rainforest 

Wed 8th Dec Yr 3 and 4 – Christingle Service 
6pm in Church 

Friday 10th Dec Christmas jumper day in return for 
a bottle for the Bottle tombola 

Fri 10th Dec PAFOS Christmas Fayre 2.45-4.30 

Mon 13th Dec Reception Scratch Nativity 2.30 in 
the Hall 

Tues 14th and 
Wed 15th Dec 

KS1 Christmas Play 

Thur 16th Dec Whole School Christmas Lunch 

Fri 17th Dec Last day of term.  Carol Service 
1.15 in church.  School ends 2.15 
for everyone.  No after school club. 

Sat 18th Dec – 
Mon 3rd Jan 22 

Christmas Holiday 

Jan 22  

Tues 4th Jan 22 TD Day 3 

Feb 22  

Sat 19th Feb – 
Sun 27th Feb 

February Half Term Holiday 

Apr 22  
Sat 9th April – Sun 
24th April 22 

Easter Holiday. 

Mon 25th April Term begins 

May 22  

Mon 2nd May Bank Holiday – school closed 

Mon 9th May Yr 6 SATS week 

Mon 23rd May Yr6 Cornwall week 

Sat 28th May – 
Sun 5th June 

Half term holiday 

Jun 22  

Thu 9th and Fri 
10th June 

Yr 3 Beer residential 

Jul 22  

Thurs 7th and Fri 
8th July 

Yr 4 Oxenwood residential 

Mon 11th and 
Tues 12th July 

Yr 5 and 6 Play 

Wed 13th and 
Thurs 14th July 

Yr 5 Braeside residential 

Thursday 22nd 
July 

Yr 6 Leavers Assembly 

Friday 22nd July End of term 

  

Children in Need 
 
Next Friday, the 19th of November 2021 is 
Children in Need day.  We are inviting children to 
come to school dressed in non-school uniform 
and bring a donation of £1 which we will donate 
to Children in Need. 
 

 
 
On Friday 10th December 2021 we will also be 
allowing children to come to school in non-school 
uniform, a Christmas jumper if they wish in 
return for a bottle for the Christmas fayre bottle 
tombola. 

 
 
The children all worked together to produce this 
beautiful display in our entrance hall to 
remember those who have fought and continue to 
fight for our freedom. Well done Shaw School. 
 

 


